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Chris Austin

From: Traci Dusenbury <tdusenbury@halconcompanies.com>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 9:53 AM

To: Chris Austin

Subject: rehab projects

Regarding the 2018 QAP, I just wanted to also comment that I believe developers should be allowed more than one 

rehab project, because they may not be submitting a new construction project. As long as they are under the cap per 

principal, why should they be limited in each pool, including the rehab pool? I believe you should let the principal cap 

determine the projects and not start limiting in each pool. Someone may specialize more in rehab, just as someone may 

do more projects in the East vs. the West.  

  

Thanks for your consideration. 

  

Traci 

  

  

  

 
  


